
 
 

TO:   Park and Recreation Committee 
 
FROM:  Joe Zierden, Public Works Supervisor 
 
RE: Park Sign Survey 
 

DATE:  11/14/2024 

 
Background: 
 
The City of Crosslake and City of Nisswa staff provided the photos of their facilities 
signage, while Neil Carlson Assistant Public Works Supervisor provided photos of Pine 
River, Lakeshore, Jenkins, Pequot Lakes and Mission township. The photos demonstrate 
the variety found in local park and recreation signage. With the upcoming completion of 
the community garden, city hall, disc golf courses and aging existing signage in Breezy 
Point it is an opportunity to assess the signage and identify if changes/additions will be 
required in the future.  
 
 
 
City of Crosslake: 
 
 
Images below. 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 



City of Pine River: 

 



 





 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



City of Nisswa: 
 

 



 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



City of Pequot Lakes: 
 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 
 



City of Jenkins: 
 

 

 



 
 
Mission Township: 
 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 
 



City of Lakeshore: 
 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



City of Breezy Point: 
 

 



 
 



 



 

 
 



 

 
 



 





 
 

 50 No Trespassing signs on disc courses 

 7 Quiet Zone signs on disc courses 

 34 Directional signs on disc courses 

 
Discussion:  
 
General discussion on what the Park and Recreation Committee would like to see in 
future signage and general direction for future meetings.  
 
 
 
 


